Newsletter for June/July 2023
Well it is that time of the school year again where we say our farewells to the older children who will be starting big school and welcome in the new.
We aim to make this last term a fun one, with lots of adventures outdoors in the sunshine.
This term we would like to welcome Jessica who will be coming to play on a Monday and Friday morning.
Outdoors play area
The outdoor area is looking really good and should be ready for the children’s return on Tuesday 6th June.
The astro turf has been replaced and the drain cover has been lowered to prevent any trip hazards.
Weather
The weather has warmed up greatly and the children love to be outdoors in it.
Please remember to put sun cream on your children before they arrive at Pre-school and we are happy to top up later in the session.
We would also like the children to wear hats as our play area has very little shade.
Wednesday sessions
During this last term we have several school visits booked in and for those children who wont be attending Shrewton we have invited their schools to come and visit the children in our setting.
The last Wednesday of the term will be 12th July.
End of term party
Our last full day at Pre-school will be Tuesday 18th July and the end of term party will be held from 10am-1pm on Thursday 20th July.
Lunch will be provided so no lunch boxes will be needed, and all children who attend Pre-School are invited.

Dates for the diary
Wednesday 12th July – last Wednesday session
Tuesday 18th July-last full day
Thursday 20th July – Pre-school party 10am-1pm
Monday 4th September – Return to pre-school



